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14 September – Wednesday 

Excursion to Tweed M’bah 

Art Gallery.  

 

16 September – Friday 

Ball Games at Burringbar  

 

23 September – Friday 

Last day of term 3  

 

10 October – Monday 

Students and staff return to 

school  

 

8 September 2022 

IMPORTANT DATES 

VISION STATEMENT 

Our students are happy, 

literate lifelong learners.  

We empower them with 

the knowledge, skills and 

confidence enabling 

them to make a positive 

contribution to society. 

Chillingham Public School 

is a great school.  Join us. 

 

Ball Games Practise! 
 

The students are very excited about the Small Schools Ball Games 

carnival being held next Friday 16 September.   The Ball Games 

is being held at Burringbar Public School this year.  Students will 

need to be taken to Burringbar as the buses cannot get there on 

time. If you unable to take your child/ren please let us know here 

at school so we can try to help you find some who can. 

As you can see from the pictures below, recess practising is well 

underway.   

 

 
       

 

Don’t they look professional! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Phone: 0266 791255                             Principal: Vicki Roach                              Web: chillinghamschool.nsw.edu.au 

From the Principal’s desk 
I hope you are all enjoying the gorgeous weather, as much as your children are. 

 

Today is international R U OK day – let’s check in with our family, friends and neighbours and ask the 

question.  I hope you are all ok! 

  

The Father’s Day stall was a huge success.   I’m sure all the dads enjoyed their special gift.  Thank you 

to Ms Crocker and Mrs Warne for manning the stall.  

 

Next Wednesday 14 September all students will be going to the Tweed 

Murwillumbah Art Gallery to see the Art Express 2022. This exhibition showcases a 

selection of outstanding student HSC artworks from NSW high schools.  Our students, 

will see many different styles and artwork in different mediums such as drawing, 

graphic design, painting, photo media, printmaking, sculpture, textiles and fibre.  

The main aim of the excursion is to inspire and excite our students in the subject of 

Visual Art.  Students will be introduced to the activity and customs of viewing art in 

an art gallery and will be given the opportunities to share their responses to 

different artwork.  

The bus will be leaving school at 9.30am promptly. We will travel to the Art Gallery and have recess, 

view the exhibition and then travel to Murwillumbah for lunch.  We will be returning to school before 

3pm.  There is no expense to families.  Attached is a permission note – please complete the note 

and return to school on Monday 12 September.    If you have any questions or concerns please 

phone the school.  

 

Attached to this newsletter are the absentee letters for August.  Please ensure you complete and 

return them to school in compliance with our new regulations.   Absentee notes will now be going 

home fortnightly.   It would save a lot of time if you sent a note with your child upon their return to 

school, rather than us having to seek them from you – thanks in advance!!  

 

I will be on leave for the next two weeks.   Thank you for a great term and I will see you back at school 

on Monday 10 October.   

   

Vicki Roach  

Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maddie and Chad both for tomorrow 9 

September 

“On a Board” 
 

 Merit Award recipients 
      Vada, Parks, Pippa and Bella  

  

Beeeees Knees recipients   
Vera, Zoe, Jarrah and Calai 
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P&C Association: 
Next meeting is Thursday October 13 at 2.30pm. First week back next term. 
 

  Canteen: 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

Term 3    Volunteer    Cake  

Friday 9 September  Megan      Megan & Erika 

Friday 16 September  NO CANTEEN 

 

 

 

 
 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN OUR AREA! 
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ADVERTISING 


